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Buffett: the Making of an American
Capitalist
Widely respected and admired, Philip Fisher
is among the most influential investors of
all time. His investment philosophies,
introduced almost forty years ago, are not
only studied and applied by today's
financiers and investors, but are also
regarded by many as gospel. This book is
invaluable reading and has been since it was
first published in 1958. The updated
paperback retains the investment wisdom of
the original edition and includes the
perspectives of the author's son Ken Fisher,
an investment guru in his own right in an
expanded preface and introduction "I sought
out Phil Fisher after reading his Common
Stocks and Uncommon ProfitsA thorough
understanding of the business, obtained by
using Phil's techniquesenables one to make
intelligent investment commitments." —Warren
Buffet

Big Mistakes
Words of wisdom from Charlie Munger—Warren
Buffett’s longtime business partner and the
visionary Vice Chairman of Berkshire
Hathaway—collected and interpreted with an
eye towards investing by David Clark,
coauthor of the bestselling Buffettology
series. Born in Omaha, Nebraska in 1924
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Charlie Munger studied mathematics at the
University of Michigan, trained as a
meteorologist at Cal Tech Pasadena while in
the Army, and graduated magna cum laude from
Harvard Law School without ever earning an
undergraduate degree. Today, Munger is one of
America’s most successful investors, the Vice
Chairman of Berkshire Hathaway, and Warren
Buffett’s business partner for almost forty
years. Buffett says “Berkshire has been built
to Charlie’s blueprint. My role has been that
of general contractor.” Munger is an
intelligent, opinionated business man whose
ideas can teach professional and amateur
investors how to be successful in finance and
life. Like The Tao of Warren Buffett and The
Tao of Te Ching, The Tao of Charlie Munger is
a compendium of pithy quotes including,
“Knowing what you don’t know is more useful
than being brilliant” and “In my whole life,
I have known no wise people who didn’t read
all the time—none, zero.” This collection,
culled from interviews, speeches, and
questions and answers at the Berkshire
Hathaway and Wesco annual meetings, offers
insights into Munger’s amazing financial
success and life philosophies. Described by
Business Insider as “sharp in his wit and
investing wisdom,” Charlie Munger’s
investment tips, business philosophy, and
rules for living are as unique as his life
story; intelligent as he clearly is; and as
successful as he has been.
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Warren Buffett's Ground Rules
Since its hardcover publication in August of
1995, Buffett has appeared on the Wall Street
Journal, New York Times, San Francisco
Chronicle, Los Angeles Times, Seattle Times,
Newsday and Business Week bestseller lists.
The incredible landmark portrait of Warren
Buffett's uniquely American life is now
available in paperback, revised and updated
by the author. Starting from scratch, simply
by picking stocks and companies for
investment, Warren Buffett amassed one of the
epochal fortunes of the twentieth century--an
astounding net worth of $10 billion, and
counting. His awesome investment record has
made him a cult figure popularly known for
his seeming contradictions: a billionaire who
has a modest lifestyle, a phenomenally
successful investor who eschews the revolvingdoor trading of modern Wall Street, a
brilliant dealmaker who cultivates a homespun
aura. Journalist Roger Lowenstein draws on
three years of unprecedented access to
Buffett's family, friends, and colleagues to
provide the first definitive, inside account
of the life and career of this American
original. Buffett explains Buffett's'
investment strategy--a long-term philosophy
grounded in buying stock in companies that
are undervalued on the market and hanging on
until their worth invariably surfaces--and
shows how it is a reflection of his inner
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The Snowball
"A road map for investing that I have now
been following for 57 years." --From the
Foreword by Warren E. Buffett First published
in 1934, Security Analysis is one of the most
influential financial books ever written.
Selling more than one million copies through
five editions, it has provided generations of
investors with the timeless value investing
philosophy and techniques of Benjamin Graham
and David L. Dodd. As relevant today as when
they first appeared nearly 75 years ago, the
teachings of Benjamin Graham, “the father of
value investing,” have withstood the test of
time across a wide diversity of market
conditions, countries, and asset classes.
This new sixth edition, based on the classic
1940 version, is enhanced with 200 additional
pages of commentary from some of today’s
leading Wall Street money managers. These
masters of value investing explain why the
principles and techniques of Graham and Dodd
are still highly relevant even in today’s
vastly different markets. The contributor
list includes: Seth A. Klarman, president of
The Baupost Group, L.L.C. and author of
Margin of Safety James Grant, founder of
Grant's Interest Rate Observer, general
partner of Nippon Partners Jeffrey M.
Laderman, twenty-five year veteran of
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BusinessWeek Roger Lowenstein, author of
Buffett: The Making of an American Capitalist
and When America Aged and Outside Director,
Sequoia Fund Howard S. Marks, CFA, Chairman
and Co-Founder, Oaktree Capital Management
L.P. J. Ezra Merkin, Managing Partner,
Gabriel Capital Group . Bruce Berkowitz,
Founder, Fairholme Capital Management. Glenn
H. Greenberg, Co-Founder and Managing
Director, Chieftain Capital Management Bruce
Greenwald, Robert Heilbrunn Professor of
Finance and Asset Management, Columbia
Business School David Abrams, Managing
Member, Abrams Capital Featuring a foreword
by Warren E. Buffett (in which he reveals
that he has read the 1940 masterwork “at
least four times”), this new edition of
Security Analysis will reacquaint you with
the foundations of value investing—more
relevant than ever in the tumultuous 21st
century markets.

Buffett
START-UP NATION addresses the trillion dollar
question: How is it that Israel-- a country
of 7.1 million, only 60 years old, surrounded
by enemies, in a constant state of war since
its founding, with no natural resources-produces more start-up companies than large,
peaceful, and stable nations like Japan,
China, India, Korea, Canada and the UK? With
the savvy of foreign policy insiders, Senor
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and Singer examine the lessons of the
country's adversity-driven culture, which
flattens hierarchy and elevates informality-all backed up by government policies focused
on innovation. In a world where economies as
diverse as Ireland, Singapore and Dubai have
tried to re-create the "Israel effect", there
are entrepreneurial lessons well worth
noting. As America reboots its own economy
and can-do spirit, there's never been a
better time to look at this remarkable and
resilient nation for some impressive,
surprising clues.

University of Berkshire Hathaway
A financial journalist presents an analysis
of the stock market and economics of the
1990s, examining the causes of the crisis and
discussing the collapse of Enron, the dot-com
bubble, and the accounting scandal and
Andersen.

Invested
Origins of the Crash
With a new Afterword addressing today’s
financial crisis A BUSINESS WEEK BEST BOOK OF
THE YEAR In this business classic—now with a
new Afterword in which the author draws
parallels to the recent financial
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crisis—Roger Lowenstein captures the gripping
roller-coaster ride of Long-Term Capital
Management. Drawing on confidential internal
memos and interviews with dozens of key
players, Lowenstein explains not just how the
fund made and lost its money but also how the
personalities of Long-Term’s partners, the
arrogance of their mathematical certainties,
and the culture of Wall Street itself
contributed to both their rise and their
fall. When it was founded in 1993, Long-Term
was hailed as the most impressive hedge fund
in history. But after four years in which the
firm dazzled Wall Street as a $100 billion
moneymaking juggernaut, it suddenly suffered
catastrophic losses that jeopardized not only
the biggest banks on Wall Street but the
stability of the financial system itself. The
dramatic story of Long-Term’s fall is now a
chilling harbinger of the crisis that would
strike all of Wall Street, from Lehman
Brothers to AIG, a decade later. In his new
Afterword, Lowenstein shows that LTCM’s
implosion should be seen not as a one-off
drama but as a template for market meltdowns
in an age of instability—and as a wake-up
call that Wall Street and government alike
tragically ignored.

Warren Buffett and the Interpretation
of Financial Statements
A retrospective collection of "Fortune"
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articles on Warren Buffett from the past half
century places them in context and provides
fresh commentary to offer insight into the
influential investor's views on such topics
as management, philanthropy, and public
policy.

Buffett
This book IS: Completely interactive with
over 10 hours of video content. A starting
point for amateur and intermediate investors
to finally understand the content found in
The Intelligent Investor, Security Analysis,
and the Wealth of Nations. Easy to
understand, yet covers complex topics for
stocks, bonds, and preferred shares. Did you
know Warren Buffett, the world's wealthiest
stock investor, is quoted as saying three
books have shaped his investment philosophy?
For more than half a century, he used the
information provided in these three books to
go from nothing - to a massive $39 billion
net worth. The three books that gave him this
wisdom are: The Wealth of Nations (pub. 1776)
by Adam Smith, Security Analysis (pub. 1934)
by Benjamin Graham, and The Intelligent
Investor (pub. 1949), also by Benjamin
Graham. In fact, Benjamin Graham was
Buffett's professor at Columbia and the most
influential financial advisor he ever had.
So, have you ever tried reading Graham's
books? Many might agree the books are as
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exciting as listening to Ben Stein read the
30th page of The Wall Street Journal. It is
time we fixed that. Instead of keeping these
billion-dollar secrets hidden behind
thousands of pages of financial jargon, I
wrote one simple guide - Warren Buffett's
Three Favorite Books. If you're looking for a
guide that explains how the wealthy really
think and buy assets, you're in the right
place. This isn't a get-rich-quick book.
Instead, this is where your investing
techniques take a turn in the road. This book
will teach you how to accumulate assets and
become very wealthy over decades of wise
decisions and proper asset valuation. The
best part about the book is the methods are
taught in an easy-to-follow and
understandable scenario for all to enjoy!

Warren Buffett on Business
Each year, for thirty years, two veteran
investment advisors attended Berkshire
Hathaway's Annual Shareholders Meeting. After
each meeting, they chronicled Warren Buffett
and Charlie Munger's best lessons from that
year. This book compiles those thirty years
of wisdom for the first time.

The Index Card
Now revised and updated by the author,
"Buffett" draws on three years of
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unprecedented access to Buffett's family,
friends, and colleagues to provide the
definitive inside account of the life and
career of this American original.

Tap Dancing to Work
In Invested, Charles Schwab, founder of The
Charles Schwab Corporation, recounts the
obstacles he encountered starting his
fledgling company in the 1970s, its
astonishing growth, and the ups and downs it
weathered as he made stock investing, once
the expensive and clubby reserve of the few,
accessible to ordinary Americans. A deeply
personal memoir, Schwab describes his passion
to have Main Street participate in the
growing economy, as investors and owners, not
only earners. Schwab opens up about his
dyslexia, how he worked around and ultimately
embraced it, and the challenges he faced
when, a year into his grand experiment in
discounted stock trading, living in a small
apartment in Sausalito with his wife Helen
and new baby, he carried a six-figure debt
and pocketsful of personal loans. As it
turned out, customers flocked to Schwab, his
small team scrambling with scarce resources
and no roadmap to manage the company's
growth. He recounts Schwab's game-changing
sale to Bank of America - and how, in the
end, the merger almost doomed his
organization. We learn about the clever and
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timely leveraged buyout he crafted to regain
independence; the crushing stock market
collapse of 1987 just weeks after the company
had gone public; the dot-com meltdown of 2000
and its reverberating aftermath of economic
stagnation, layoffs and the company's
eventual reinvention; and how the company's
focus on managing risk protected it and its
clients during the financial crisis in 2008,
propelling its growth. A remarkable story of
a company succeeding by challenging norms and
conventions through decades of change,
Invested also offers unique insights and
lifelong principles Schwab for readers - the
values that he has lived and worked by and
have made him one of the most successful
entrepreneurs of our time. Today, his
eponymous company is one of the leading
financial services firms in the world, with
over 3 trillion dollars in client assets.

Warren Buffett Speaks
First published in 1936, One Thousand Ways to
Make $1000 is the long out-of-print book that
Warren Buffett's biographers credit with
shaping the legendary investor's business
acumen and giving him his trademark
appreciation of compound interest. After
pulling a copy of One Thousand Ways off a
library shelf at age eleven and devouring
F.C. Minaker's plucky and practical business
advice, Buffett declared that he would be a
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millionaire by the time he was 35. Written in
the immediate, conversational style of Dale
Carnegie's How to Win Friends and Influence
People, this book is full of inventive ideas
on how to make money through excellent
salesmanship, hard work, and resourcefulness.
While some of the ideas may seem quaint todaygoat dairying, manufacturing motor-driven
chairs, and renting out billiard tables to
local establishments are among the moneymaking ideas presented- the underlying
fundamentals of business explained in these
pages remain as solid as they were over
seventy years ago. Covering a wide spectrum
of topics including investing, marketing,
merchandising, sales, customer relations, and
raising money for charity, One Thousand Ways
to Make $1000 is both a durable, classic
business book and a fascinating portrait of
determined entrepreneurship in Depression-era
America. Every effort has been made to
reproduce the content exactly as it was
originally presented.

Buffett
From composer, musician, philanthropist--and
son of Warren Buffett--comes a warm, wise,
and inspirational book that expounds on the
strong set of values given to him by his
trusting and broadminded mother, his
industrious and talented father, and the many
life teachers he has met along the way.
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Building a Small Business that Warren
Buffett Would Love
In the past eighteen months, investors have
seen rapid, often intimidating changes in the
stock market-tech stocks have soared and
crashed and assets that shifted away from
traditional blue chip companies have quickly
shifted back again. In spite of this
volatility however, there has been one
constant: Warren Buffet's value investing
strategies make money. In BUFFETOLOGY, Mary
Buffet and David Clark unveiled the analysis
techniques that made Warren Buffet the
billionaire and investment icon he is today.
Now in this companion workbook, the authors
explain Buffet's system of business
perspective investing, focusing on specific
mathematical ratios and calculations. Written
in clear, easy-to-understand language, THE
BUFFETTOLOGY WORKBOOK offers everyone with or
without an Internet connection the tools
they'll need to apply the same kind of value
analysis to readily available financial data
that Warren Buffet does.

The Essays of Warren Buffett
Watch a Video Watch a video Download the
cheat sheet for Roger Lowenstein's The End of
Wall Street » The roots of the mortgage
bubble and the story of the Wall Street
collapse-and the government's unprecedented
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response-from our most trusted business
journalist. The End of Wall Street is a blowby-blow account of America's biggest
financial collapse since the Great
Depression. Drawing on 180 interviews,
including sit-downs with top government
officials and Wall Street CEOs, Lowenstein
tells, with grace, wit, and razor-sharp
understanding, the full story of the end of
Wall Street as we knew it. Displaying the
qualities that made When Genius Failed a
timeless classic of Wall Street-his sixth
sense for narrative drama and his unmatched
ability to tell complicated financial stories
in ways that resonate with the ordinary
reader-Roger Lowenstein weaves a financial,
economic, and sociological thriller that
indicts America for succumbing to the siren
song of easy debt and speculative mortgages.
The End of Wall Street is rife with
historical lessons and bursting with fastpaced action. Lowenstein introduces his story
with precisely etched, laserlike profiles of
Angelo Mozilo, the Johnny Appleseed of
subprime mortgages who spreads toxic loans
across the landscape like wild crabapples,
and moves to a damning explication of how
rating agencies helped gift wrap faulty loans
in the guise of triple-A paper and a takedown
of the academic formulas that-once againproved the ruin of investors and banks.
Lowenstein excels with a series of searing
profiles of banking CEOs, such as the
ferretlike Dick Fuld of Lehman and the
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bloodless Jamie Dimon of JP Morgan, and of
government officials from the restless, dealobsessed Hank Paulson and the overmatched Tim
Geithner to the cerebral academic Ben
Bernanke, who sought to avoid a repeat of the
one crisis he spent a lifetime trying to
understand-the Great Depression. Finally, we
come to understand the majesty of
Lowenstein's theme of liquidity and capital,
which explains the origins of the crisis and
that positions the collapse of 2008 as the
greatest ever of Wall Street's unlearned
lessons. The End of Wall Street will be
essential reading as we work to identify the
lessons of the market failure and start to
reb

The Warren Buffett Shareholder
Using the letters Warren Buffett wrote to his
partners between 1956 and 1970, a veteran
financial advisor presents the renowned
guru’s “ground rules” for
investing—guidelines that remain startlingly
relevant today. In the fourteen years between
his time in New York with value-investing
guru Benjamin Graham and his start as
chairman of Berkshire Hathaway, Warren
Buffett managed Buffett Partnership Limited,
his first professional investing partnership.
Over the course of that time—a period in
which he experienced an unprecedented record
of success—Buffett wrote semiannual letters
Page 16/40

Free Copy PDF Buffett The Making Of An
American Capitalist
to his small but growing group of partners,
sharing his thoughts, approaches, and
reflections. Compiled for the first time and
with Buffett’s permission, the letters
spotlight his contrarian diversification
strategy, his almost religious celebration of
compounding interest, his preference for
conservative rather than conventional
decision making, and his goal and tactics for
bettering market results by at least 10%
annually. Demonstrating Buffett’s
intellectual rigor, they provide a framework
to the craft of investing that had not
existed before: Buffett built upon the
quantitative contributions made by his famous
teacher, Benjamin Graham, demonstrating how
they could be applied and improved. Jeremy
Miller reveals how these letters offer us a
rare look into Buffett’s mind and offer
accessible lessons in control and
discipline—effective in bull and bear markets
alike, and in all types of investing
climates—that are the bedrock of his success.
Warren Buffett’s Ground Rules paints a
portrait of the sage as a young investor
during a time when he developed the long-term
value-oriented strategy that helped him build
the foundation of his wealth—rules for
success every investor needs today.

Security Analysis: Sixth Edition,
Foreword by Warren Buffett
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A Must-Read for Any Investor Looking to
Maximize Their Chances of Success Big
Mistakes: The Best Investors and Their Worst
Investments explores the ways in which the
biggest names have failed, and reveals the
lessons learned that shaped more successful
strategies going forward. Investing can be a
rollercoaster of highs and lows, and the
investors detailed here show just how low it
can go; stories from Warren Buffet, Bill
Ackman, Chris Sacca, Jack Bogle, Mark Twain,
John Maynard Keynes, and many more illustrate
the simple but overlooked concept that
investing is really hard, whether you're
managing a few thousand dollars or a few
billion, failures and losses are part of the
game. Much more than just anecdotal
diversion, these stories set the basis for
the book's critical focus: learning from
mistakes. These investors all recovered from
their missteps, and moved forward armed with
a wealth of knowledge than can only come from
experience. Lessons learned through failure
carry a weight that no textbook can convey,
and in the case of these legendary investors,
informed a set of skills and strategy that
propelled them to the top. Research-heavy and
grounded in realism, this book is a must-read
for any investor looking to maximize their
chances of success. Learn the most common
ways even successful investors fail Learn
from the mistakes of the greats to avoid
losing ground Anticipate challenges and
obstacles, and develop an advance plan
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Exercise caution when warranted, and only
take the smart risks While learning from your
mistakes is always a valuable experience,
learning from the mistakes of others gives
you the benefit of wisdom without the
consequences of experience. Big Mistakes: The
Best Investors and Their Worst Investments
provides an incomparable, invaluable resource
for investors of all stripes.

Life Is What You Make It
Since its hardcover publication in August of
1995, "Buffett" has appeared on the "Wall
Street Journal, New York Times, San Francisco
Chronicle, Los Angeles Times, Seattle Times,
Newsday" and "Business Week" bestseller
lists. The incredible landmark portrait of
Warren Buffett's uniquely American life is
now available in paperback, revised and
updated by the author. Starting from scratch,
simply by picking stocks and companies for
investment, Warren Buffett amassed one of the
epochal fortunes of the twentieth century--an
astounding net worth of $10 billion, and
counting. His awesome investment record has
made him a cult figure popularly known for
his seeming contradictions: a billionaire who
has a modest lifestyle, a phenomenally
successful investor who eschews the revolvingdoor trading of modern Wall Street, a
brilliant dealmaker who cultivates a homespun
aura. Journalist Roger Lowenstein draws on
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three years of unprecedented access to
Buffett's family, friends, and colleagues to
provide the first definitive, inside account
of the life and career of this American
original. "Buffett" explains Buffett's'
investment strategy--a long-term philosophy
grounded in buying stock in companies that
are undervalued on the market and hanging on
until their worth invariably surfaces--and
shows how it is a reflection of his inner
self. "From the Trade Paperback edition."

Start-up Nation
The Warren Buffett Way provided the first
look into the strategies that the master uses
to pick stocks. A New York Times bestseller,
it is a valuable and practical primer on the
principles behind the remarkable investment
run of the famed oracle of Omaha. In this
much-awaited companion to that book, author
Robert Hagstrom takes the next logical step,
revealing how to profitably manage stocks
once you select them. THE WARREN BUFFETT
PORTFOLIO will help you through the process
of building a superior portfolio and managing
the stocks going forward. Building a
concentrated portfolio is critical for
investment success. THE WARREN BUFFETT
PORTFOLIO introduces the next wave of
investment strategy, called focus investing.
A comprehensive investment strategy used with
spectacular results by Buffett, focus
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investing directs investors to select a
concentrated group of businesses by examining
their management and financial positions as
compared to their stock prices. A strategy
that has historically outperformed the
market, focus investing is based on the
principle that a shareholder's return from
owning a stock is ultimately determined by
the economics of the underlying business.
Hagstrom explains in easy-to-understand terms
exactly what focus investing is, how it
works, and how it can be applied by any
investor at any level of experience. He
demonstrates how Buffett arranges his stocks
in a focus portfolio and reveals why this is
as responsible for his incredible returns as
the individual stocks he picks. Ultimately,
Hagstrom shows how to use this technique to
build and manage a portfolio to achieve the
best possible results.

Common Stocks and Uncommon Profits and
Other Writings
When Warren Buffett Speaks. . . people
listen. "If people want to improve their
investing skills, it has to help to study how
the Master does it. This short book outlines
Buffett's philosophy and techniques." —Peter
S. Lynch, Fidelity Investments "Common sense
with a deft irony . . ." —John C. Bogle,
founder of The Vanguard Group and author, The
Little Book of Common Sense Investing "It was
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Warren Buffett's thoughts and philosophy that
first captivated investors. Janet Lowe has
done us all a great service by collecting and
arranging Warren Buffett's wit and wisdom in
an easy-to-read and enjoyable book." —Robert
G. Hagstrom, Portfolio Manager, Legg Mason
Growth Trust mutual fund, and author, The
Warren Buffett Way, Second Edition "A mustread. Buffett's wit and wisdom is a roadmap
for anyone looking to succeed in business,
investing, and life." —Steve Halpern, Editor,
www.thestockadvisors.com

While America Aged
"Trading is notoriously tough. But Altucher's
new book adds anoteworthy addition to the
library on Warren Buffett. He shows alot of
Buffett that isn't readily available in the
existing commonliterature. Definitely
required reading for any serious
Buffettbuff." -Kenneth L. Fisher, Forbes'
"Portfolio Strategy" Columnist Founderand
CEO, Fisher Investments "Finally, someone
blows apart the myth that Warren Buffett is
abuy-and-hold investor. Altucher has given us
an insightful andwell-written commentary on
how Buffett has amassed his trackrecord, and
what we can do to emulate him. He details
thetrade-by-trade examples. This is a must
read for anyone wanting tolearn about how the
Master Investor works." -John Mauldin,
author, Bull's Eye Investing editor of
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Thoughts fromthe Frontline (www.2000wave.com)
While Warren Buffett is considered the
"world's greatest valueinvestor," there's
another side to Buffett that is rarely
talkedabout. Although Buffett has gained
recognition for his valueinvesting approach
to the markets, the fact is that nobody-over
thepast fifty years-has traded and invested
with a more diverse groupof strategies than
Buffett. Trade Like Warren Buffett challenges
the current coverage of thisgreat investor by
including details of all of Buffett's
investingand trading methods, including mean
reversion, commodities, bonds,arbitrage,
market timing, funds, as well as Graham-Dodd.
To augmentthe discussion of each strategy,
Trade Like Warren Buffett alsoincludes
interviews with leading financial
professionals, whoreveal in detail how
they've successfully used the sametechniques.
There is no one way to sum up Warren
Buffett's investment style.But if you're
interested in boosting the performance of
yourportfolio, Trade Like Warren Buffett can
show you how.

One Thousand Ways to Make $1000
In this engaging collection of stories, 43
veterans of the Berkshire Hathaway Annual
Shareholders Meeting explain why throngs
attend year after year. Beyond the famous Q&A
with Warren Buffett and Charlie Munger, these
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experts reveal the Berkshire Meeting as a
community gathering of fun, fellowship and
learning. The contributors whisk readers
through the exciting schedule of surrounding
events--book signings, panel discussions and
social gatherings--and share the pulse of
this distinctive corporate culture. Spanning
decades, the book offers glimpses of the past
and ideas of what lies ahead. To learn about
what makes Buffett’s shareholders tick and
all the happenings at the Berkshire Meeting,
and to reminisce about past Meetings, make
this delightful book your companion. Includes
work by these bestselling authors: - Robert
Hagstrom - Robert Miles - Jason Zweig - Joel
Greenblatt - Vitally Katsenelson - Jeff
Matthews - Charlie Tian - Whitney Tilson Prem Jain - Karen Linder

Trade Like Warren Buffett
Since the 1950s, Warren Buffett and his
partners have backed some of the twentieth
century's most profitable, trendsetting
companies. But how did they know they were
making the right investments? What did Buffet
and his partners look for in an up-and-coming
company, and how can others replicate their
approach? A gift to Buffett followers who
have long sought a pattern to the investor's
success, Inside the Investments of Warren
Buffett presents the most detailed analysis
to date of Buffet's long-term investment
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portfolio. Yefei Lu, an experienced investor,
starts with Buffett's interest in the Sanborn
Map Company in 1958 and tracks nineteen more
of his major investments in companies like
See's Candies, the Washington Post, GEICO,
Coca-Cola, US Air, Wells Fargo, and IBM.
Accessing partnership letters, company
documents, annual reports, third-party
references, and other original sources, Lu
pinpoints what is unique about Buffett's
timing, instinct, use of outside knowledge,
and postinvestment actions, and he identifies
what could work well for all investors in
companies big and small, domestic and global.
His substantial chronology accounts for
broader world events and fluctuations in the
U.S. stock market, suggesting Buffett's most
important trait may be the breadth of his
expertise.

The Education of a Value Investor
"Everyone knows Warren is the greatest
investor of our time. . . .This book for the
first time captures his genius as a manager."
—Jack Welch The first book to reveal the
investment and management strategies of the
Berkshire Hathaway all-star management team.
Much has been written about Warren Buffett
and his investment philosophy; little has
been made public about the inside management
of Berkshire Hathaway. With a market cap
exceeding 100 billion , Berkshire Hathaway
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has a market value surpassing many icons of
American business such as Dell, AT&T, Disney,
Ford, Gillette, American Express, and GM.
Drawing on his personal experiences as well
as those of Berkshire's chief executives,
officers, and directors interviewed for this
book, Berkshire insider Robert P. Miles
provides a unique look at the Berkshire
Hathaway culture and its management
principles.

The Deals of Warren Buffett Volume 2:
The Making of a Billionaire
What happens when a young Wall Street
investment banker spends a small fortune to
have lunch with Warren Buffett? He becomes a
real value investor. In this fascinating
inside story, Guy Spier details his career
from Harvard MBA to hedge fund manager. But
the path was not so straightforward. Spier
reveals his transformation from a Gordon
Gekko wannabe, driven by greed, to a
sophisticated investor who enjoys success
without selling his soul to the highest
bidder. Spier's journey is similar to the
thousands that flock to Wall Street every
year with their shiny new diplomas, aiming to
be King of Wall Street. Yet what Guy realized
just in the nick of time was that the King
really lived 1,500 miles away in Omaha,
Nebraska. Spier determinedly set out to
create a new career in his own way. Along the
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way he learned some powerful lessons which
include: why the right mentors and partners
are critical to long term success on Wall
Street; why a topnotch education can
sometimes get in the way of your success;
that real learning doesn't begin until you
are on your own; and how the best lessons
from Warren Buffett have less to do with
investing and more to do with being true to
yourself. Spier also reveals some of his own
winning investment strategies, detailing
deals that were winners but also what he
learned from deals that went south. Part
memoir, part Wall Street advice, and part howto, Guy Spier takes readers on a ride through
Wall Street but more importantly provides
those that want to take a different path with
the insight, guidance, and inspiration they
need to carve out their own definition of
success.

Inside the Investments of Warren
Buffett
The author weaves pearls of wisdom from
Warren Buffet into an engaging narrative,
organized into business and management
topics, in a book that provides direct handson information for entrepreneurs, business
students and more.

Social Value Investing
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The Warren Buffett Portfolio
Social Value Investing presents a new way to
approach some of society’s most difficult and
intractable challenges. Although many of our
world’s problems may seem too great and too
complex to solve — inequality, climate
change, affordable housing, corruption,
healthcare, food insecurity — solutions to
these challenges do exist, and will be found
through new partnerships bringing together
leaders from the public, private, and
philanthropic sectors. In their new book,
Howard W. Buffett and William B. Eimicke
present a five-point management framework for
developing and measuring the success of such
partnerships. Inspired by value investing —
one of history’s most successful investment
paradigms — this framework provides tools to
maximize collaborative efficiency and
positive social impact, so that major public
programs can deliver innovative, inclusive,
and long-lasting solutions. It also offers
practical insights for any private sector
CEO, public sector administrator, or
nonprofit manager hoping to build successful
cross-sector collaborations. Social Value
Investing tells the compelling stories of
cross-sector partnerships from around the
world — Central Park and the High Line in New
York City, community-led economic development
in Afghanistan, and improved public services
in cities across Brazil. Drawing on lessons
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and observations from a broad selections of
collaborations, this book combines real life
stories with detailed analysis, resulting in
a blueprint for effective, sustainable
partnerships that serve the public interest.
Readers also gain access to original,
academic case material and professionally
produced video documentaries for every major
partnerships profiled — bringing to life the
people and stories in a way that few other
business or management books have done.

The Deals of Warren Buffett, Volume 1
The guide to making money the Warren Buffett
way The book that presents the same
fundamentals that Warren Buffet used to turn
an initial $105,000 investment into a $40
billion fortune in a way the general reader
can apply, Building A Small Business that
Warren Buffett Would Love is a succinct,
logical, and straightforward guide to
financial success. Highlighting one simple
message: that Warren Buffett successfully
invests in great businesses with strong
fundamentals, it argues that these
fundamentals can be replicated in a small
business to yield outstanding results.
Offering a solution for people wanting to
start a business to provide additional income
in today's uncertain economy, and designed to
help entrepreneurs build fundamentally sound,
small businesses using Warren Buffett's
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business investment perspective, the book
covers: An overview of Warren Buffett's
investment methodology and how it applies to
small businesses The details of the Buffett
investment criteria—a consumer monopoly,
strong earnings, low long term debt, and high
ROE with the ability to reinvest earnings—and
the application of these fundamentals to both
start-up and existing small businesses An
approach to building a small business that
applies the well respected principles of
Warren Buffett, the book presents an exciting
new look at the steps to success that have
been proven trustworthy by one of the richest
men in the world.

Buffettology Workbook
Shortlisted for the Financial Times and
Goldman Sachs Business Book of the Year Prize
2008 The Snowball is the first and will be
the only biography of the world's richest
man, Warren Buffett, written with his full
cooperation and collaboration. Combining a
unique blend of "The Sage of Omaha's"
business savvy, life story and philosophy,
The Snowball is essential reading for anyone
wishing to discover and replicate the secrets
of his business and life success. Warren
Buffett is arguably the world's greatest
investor. Even as a child he was fascinated
by the concept of risk and probability,
setting up his first business at the age of
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six. In 1964 he bought struggling
Massachusetts textile firm Berkshire Hathaway
and grew it to be the 12th largest
corporation in the US purely through the
exercise of sound investing principles - a
feat never equalled in the annals of
business. Despite an estimated net worth of
around US$62 billion, Buffett leads an
intriguingly frugal life taking home a salary
of only £50,000 a year. His only indulgence
is a private jet, an extravagance he wryly
acknowledges by calling it "The
Indefensible". In 2006, he made the largest
charitable donation on record, with most of
it going to the Bill & Melinda Gates
Foundation. The Snowball provides a
comprehensive, richly detailed insight one of
the world's most extraordinary and much loved
public figures.

Buffett
With an insider's view of the mind of the
master, Mary Buffett and David Clark have
written a simple guide for reading financial
statements from Buffett's successful
perspective. They clearly outline Warren
Buffett's strategies in a way that will
appeal to newcomers and seasoned
Buffettologists alike. Inspired by the
seminal work of Buffett's mentor, Benjamin
Graham, this book presents Buffett's
interpretation of financial statements with
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anecdotes and quotes from the master investor
himself. Destined to become a classic in the
world of investment books, Warren Buffett and
the Interpretation of Financial Statements is
the perfect companion volume to The New
Buffettology and The Tao of Warren Buffett.

Invested
An updated edition of the bestselling
collection of timeless wisdom from the
world?s greatest investor Readers of Warren
Buffett?s letters to Berkshire Hathaway
shareholders have gained an enormously
valuable informal education in the art of
investing. Broad in scope and long on wisdom,
Buffett?s letters explain his principles on
sound investing, selecting managers, valuing
businesses, using financial information
profitably, and other vital topics for
investors. This newly updated Fourth Edition
includes Buffett?s latest wisdom on such
topics as the financial crisis, the housing
bubble, corporate governance, Berkshire
Hathaway?s acquisition of Burlington Northern
Santa Fe, the role of oversight in heavily
regulated industries, today?s best investing
opportunities, and the weaknesses of popular
option valuation models. Features investing
advice in plain English from one of the
world?s most legendary investors Includes
Buffett?s insights on the current financial
crisis and recession Offers new and potent
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insight on good corporate governance and
other issues vital to executives and managers
For investors, corporate executives,
managers, and Buffett fans, The Essays of
Warren Buffett, Fourth Edition features the
kind of wisdom on investing, finance, and
leadership that can be found nowhere else.

Tao of Charlie Munger
The retirement crisis facing America-and the
road map for a way out-from The New York
Times bestselling author of Origins of the
Crash In the last several decades,
corporations and local governments made
ruinous pension and healthcare promises to
American workers. With these now coming due,
they threaten to destroy twenty-firstcentury America's hopes for a comfortable
retirement. With his trademark narrative
panache, bestselling author Roger Lowenstein
analyzes three fascinating case studiesGeneral Motors, the New York City subway
system, and the city of San Diego-each an
object lesson and a compelling historical
saga that illuminates how the pension crisis
developed. Cumulative retirement deficits are
approaching $1 trillion, and Lowenstein warns
that these are only the first. Retirement
pensions will continue to be a critical issue
as the country ages, and While America Aged
is the urgent call to action and prescription
for reform.
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The End of Wall Street
Starting from scratch, simply by picking
stocks and companies for investment, Warren
Buffett amassed one of the epochal fortunes
of the twentieth century — an astounding net
worth of US$62 billion, and counting. His
awesome investment record has made him a cult
figure popularly known for his seeming
contradictions: a billionaire who has a
modest lifestyle, a phenomenally successful
investor who eschews the revolving-door
trading of modern Wall Street, a brilliant
dealmaker who cultivates a homespun aura.
Journalist Roger Lowenstein draws on three
years of unprecedented access to Buffett’s
family, friends, and colleagues to provide
the first definitive, inside account of the
life and career of this American original.
Buffett explains Buffett’s investment
strategy — a long-term philosophy grounded in
buying stock in companies that are
undervalued on the market ,and hanging on
until their worth invariably surfaces — and
shows how it is a reflection of his inner
self.

Warren Buffett's Three Favorite Books
Revealed! The secret behind Warren Buffett’s
20% return rate over 60 YEARS The Warren
Buffett Philosophy of Investment reveals—for
the first time—how the world’s #1 investor
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combines his trademark value investing with a
unique approach to mergers and acquisitions.
The huge interest in Warren Buffett stems
from the challenge to understand his history
of earning more than 20% on capital annually
during the last 60 years. Modern financial
theory does not allow for this degree of
success, nor has anyone else been able to
replicate it. The book argues that Buffett's
secret can be explained only if one looks
beyond the theory of investing. The author
sees the major drivers of his success as the
transformation of Mr. Buffett's name into a
super-brand of mergers and acquisitions, as
well as his hands-off policy with respect to
the acquired companies. As a result, Buffett
enjoys numerous opportunities to buy firstclass companies at moderate prices and keeps
the existing good managers responsible for
further value creation. Elena Chirkova is a
professor of finance in the Higher School for
Economics in Moscow and was previously Head
of Corporate finance for Deloitte’s office in
Russia.

The Warren Buffett Philosophy of
Investment: How a Combination of Value
Investing and Smart Acquisitions Drives
Extraordinary Success
New York Times bestseller! A 12-Month Plan to
Financial Freedom "A terrifically informative
and thoughtful book." - Gretchen Rubin,
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bestselling author of The Happiness Project
and The Four Tendencies In this essential
handbook—a blend of Rich Dad, Poor Dad and
The Happiness Project—the co-host of the
wildly popular InvestED podcast shares her
yearlong journey learning to invest, as
taught to her by her father, investor and
bestselling author Phil Town. Growing up, the
words finance, savings, and portfolio made
Danielle Town’s eyes glaze over, and the
thought of stocks and financial statements
shut down her brain. The daughter of a
successful investor and bestselling financial
author of Rule #1, Phil Town, she spent most
of her adult life avoiding investing—until
she realized that her time-consuming career
as lawyer was making her feel anything but in
control of her life or her money. Determined
to regain her freedom, vote for her values
with her money, and deal with her fear of the
unpredictable stock market, she turned to her
father, Phil, to help her take charge of her
life and her future through Warren Buffettstyle value investing. Over the course of a
year, Danielle went from avoiding everything
to do with the financial industrial complex
to knowing exactly how and when to invest in
wonderful companies. In Invested, Danielle
shows you how to do the same: how to take
command of your own life and finances by
choosing companies with missions that match
your values, using the same gold standard
strategies that have catapulted Warren Buffet
and Charlie Munger to the top of the Forbes
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400. Avoiding complex math and obsolete
financial models, she turns her father’s
investing knowledge into twelve easy-to
understand lessons. In each chapter, Danielle
examines the investment strategies she
mastered as her increasing know-how deepens
the trust between her and her father.
Throughout, she streamlines the process of
making wise financial decisions and shows you
just how easy—and profitable—investing can
be. Capturing a warm, charming, and down-toearth give and take between a headstrong
daughter and her mostly patient dad, Invested
makes the complex world of investing simple,
straightforward, and approachable, and will
help you formulate your own investment
plan—and foster the confidence to put it into
action.

When Genius Failed
“THE MOST NOTABLE PERSONAL FINANCE WRITING OF
2013 . . . WAS A HANDWRITTEN 4 × 6 INDEX
CARD.” —MINNEAPOLIS STAR TRIBUNE TV analysts
and money managers would have you believe
your finances are enormously complicated, and
if you don’t follow their guidance, you’ll
end up in the poorhouse. They’re wrong. When
University of Chicago professor Harold
Pollack interviewed Helaine Olen, an awardwinning financial journalist and the author
of the bestselling Pound Foolish, he made an
offhand suggestion: everything you need to
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know about managing your money could fit on
an index card. To prove his point, he grabbed
a 4" x 6" card, scribbled down a list of
rules, and posted a picture of the card
online. The post went viral. Now, Pollack
teams up with Olen to explain why the ten
simple rules of the index card outperform
more complicated financial strategies. Inside
is an easy-to-follow action plan that works
in good times and bad, giving you the tools,
knowledge, and confidence to seize control of
your financial life.

The Warren Buffett CEO
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